
Comment for planning application 23/00977/OUT
Application Number 23/00977/OUT

Location OS Parcel 9195 North Of Claydon Road Cropredy

Proposal Outline Planning Application (except for access) for residential development of up to 60
dwellings (Use Class C3) including a community facility, new vehicular and pedestrian access
off Claydon Road, public open space and associated landscaping, earthworks, parking,
engineering works and infrastructure

Case Officer Katherine Daniels  
 

Organisation
Name Hazel skwirzynska

Address Witzend Cottage,8 Main Street,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object strongly to this application. The village of Cropredy has already seen development 
and further building would destroy the character and integrity of this village.  
The offer of a new GP 's building is spurious and unlikely to come to fruition in the current 
economic environment. Therefore houses will get built and will add yet more pressure to 
already overstretched services such as health and education.  
The area north of Banbury has been seriously overdeveloped and this needs to stop.   
Cherwell District Council has already demonstrated that it has met its land supply 
requirements with 5.4 years identified. This makes this development unnecessary and profit 
motivated.  
The potential damage to local wildlife is great and this constant erosion of natural habitats is 
shocking. We need to stop and reflect on what is happening to our environment.  
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